
 
 

The Angel Tree is back! This year, we offer two ways to participate in this Matthew 

25 Outreach Ministry project if you are interested. 

 

Option #1: The Angel Tree is in the Fellowship Hall by the back staircase.  

Those attending church can select an ornament from the Angel Tree.    

As always, print your name on the bottom of the green tag attached to the ornament.  

Detach the bottom portion of the tag and place it in the red box under the tree. 

 

Option #2: You can select a gift online through the 

SignUp Genius link in the e-bullet for those not physically attending church. 

 

This year, we will work with the John B. Stetson Middle School, our own Homeless 

Ministry, Aspira Schools, and individuals within our parish to fulfill the wishes and 

needs of adults and children in our local community. Please wrap all gifts (except for 

toys for the Homeless Ministry) and place the number of your gift on the outside of the 

package to ensure the gift gets to the right special someone (see the number on the top 

part of the green tag or the number next to your gift on SignUp Genius). 

Feel free to drop your gifts off at the church office at your convenience before December 

10th, but all gifts must be dropped off at the church NO LATER THAN December 10th. 

 

For more information or questions, please contact: 

Sophia Penning at (267) 266-1499 or sophiagreekgirl@gmail.com 

Lisa Trivelis at (215) 284-1345 or oceancitymom1@gmail.com 

*To make sure the church office is open to accept your wrapped gifts, please contact 

George Dalagelis at the Church Office at (215) 635-0316 or office@anngoc.org 
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